
STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION COMMISSION 

Mr, Joseph Caprio 
15 Goodwill Road 

November 10, 1983 

North Haven. CT 06473 

Dear Mr. Caprio: 

I have reviewed the correspondence between you and Mr. Ciulla 
and am unable to find any justification for taking further action 
regarding your complaint. 

If you are able to show that you have been denied access to 
an existing record, we will reinstate your complaint. Please 
send us any written requests or denials to support such a claim. 

Very truly yours, 

~D.~1< 
Marianne D. Smith 
Commission Counsel 

Telephone: (203) 566-5682 
30 Trinity Street • Hartford, Connecticut 06106 

An Equal Opportunity Employer 


